
Have you thought about serving on a nonprofit board but are unsure where to 
start? Or maybe you have some board experience but want to broaden your 

skills with training from experts in board leadership?

Questions?
Contact Special Projects Manager Katie Tuttle at (262) 664-4722 or ktuttle@unitedwayracine.org

• Free skill-based program for Racine County residents
• 5 in-person sessions
• Concluding networking event to facilitate connections 

between program participants and nonprofits 

unitedwayracine.org/boardtraining

Anyone can apply to join the individual program, but 
preference will be given to those from historically 
under-represented communities, including:
• people of color
• people in the LGBTQIA+ community
• people with lived experience in poverty
• people in rural communities
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